


launch of the NIHR South London Health and Social Care Research Internship Programme. 
Applications for the first cohort of interns will open shortly after 10 September and close in mid-October, with the 
programme starting in January 2026. Given this tight timeline, we would be very grateful if you could share the 
following expression of interest form widely with colleagues across South London (optional QR code at the bottom). 

 New NIHR Internship Opportunity for Health & Care Professionals in South London
Are you interested in research or evidence-informed practice? A new funded internship programme, hosted by 
ACORN at Guy’s & St Thomas’ and funded by the NIHR, will provide structured training and support for health and 
care professionals who are new to research or looking to develop their skills.

 Cohort 1 starts January 2026
 Applications open mid-September – mid-October 2025
 Register your interest here: https://forms.office.com/e/Heb95kcUY7

https://forms.office.com/e/Heb95kcUY7
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